From: Tamsin Sealy ||| @2rup.com>

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 2:01 PM
To: Mona Offshore Wind Project <MonaOffshoreWindProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: David Brown (X) || I @2rup-com>; Paul Mead ||l @ denbighshire.gov.uk>;
I @ <nbighshire.gov.uk

Subject: ENO10137 - DCC Response to Hearing Action Point ISH6 2

Good afternoon,

In respect of the Hearing Action Point 2 arising from ISH6 held on 10 and 11 December, I would like
to confirm on behalf of Denbighshire County Council highways authority that its previous objection to
Change 1a to the DCO as requested by the Applicant is withdrawn and the proposal is now found
acceptable pending submission of an updated CTMP. The Applicant and DCC Highways met on 12
December to discuss the concerns held by DCC as stated in its response to the change request
consultation. This meeting was productive and a number of controls to be added to the outline CTMP
were discussed. Having had sight of a draft updated version, with additional information on access
AC-T1, the measures it secures are found acceptable and satisfactorily address the concerns
previously raised. It is understood that the Applicant is to submit this updated document into
Examination imminently.

We intend to provide an additional entry to the DCC Statement of Common Ground to further confirm
this position in writing at Deadline 6, however we notify you at this stage in recognition that
confirmation of the DCC highways position is important for the ongoing consideration of the ExA in
relation to the change request.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any further queries.
Kind regards

Tamsin Sealy
Principal Planner
MRTPI

Arup

EQ 2nd Floor, 111 Victoria Street, Bristol, BS1 6AX
United Kingdom
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
1t accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72





